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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
 

Friday 8th December 2023 

 

Year 1 and 2 Spanish Club 

        

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Miss Wignall will be running a Spanish club during the first half of the 

Spring Term this year. The club will involve the children learning vocabulary related to greetings, colours, 

numbers, likes/dislikes etc. through games and songs.  This club is ideal for any children who are looking 

to widen their cultural experience.     

 

The club will take place on Mondays after school from the end of the school day until 4:00pm. The club 

will cost £4 per session and it will run for five weeks at a total cost of £20. The sessions will run on the 

following dates; 

 

Monday 8
th

 January 

Monday 15
th

 January 

Monday 22
nd

 January 

Monday 29
th

 January 

Monday 5
th

 February 

 

How to book:  

The School Gateway will be open for you to book your child’s place from 3:30pm on Wednesday 

13
th

 December 2023. 

• Log on to the School Gateway 

• Select Spanish Club 2024 

• Register your consent and note any medical needs that the club need to be aware of 

• Make the payment 

Ad Astra Infant School 
Sherborn Crescent 
Poole, Dorset 
BH17 8AP 
Tel: 01202 602113 
Email: aaisoffice@teachpoole.com 

CEO : Mrs Kate Carter BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Ad Astra Infant School Headteacher:  Mrs Clare Tantrum BSc (Hons) PGCE  

Haymoor Junior School Headteacher: Miss Lucy Waterhouse BA (Hons) PGCE 

TEACH Trust Poole 

Trust  Excellence  Aspiration  Collaboration  Honesty 

Haymoor Junior School 
Ashdown Close 
Poole, Dorset 
BH17 8WG 
Tel: 01202 659290 
Email: hjsoffice@teachpoole.com 
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If you are able to book on the gateway then you have a guaranteed space at this club.  However, 

if you are unable to book when you log in, this means that sadly all the places have been taken. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs M Doyle  

 

Clubs Co-ordinator 

Ad Astra Infant School  
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